
 

 
 
 

Angela Palo Named to 
NAHU’s Medicare Advisory Group 

 
Washington, DC – Angela Palo of Warminster, PA has been appointed to the Medicare Advisory 
Group (MAG) of the National Association of Health Underwriters' (NAHU) for 2021-22.  

NAHU’s Medicare Advisory Group is tasked to support NAHU’s Legislative Council and staff with 
providing valuable insights into real world issues affecting Medicare beneficiaries and Medicare 
producers.   

“This working group draws broad expertise from NAHU members with extensive knowledge of 
Medicare and the Medicare program, coordination of benefits and overlapping financing 
mechanisms,” said NAHU CEO Janet Trautwein. “We are grateful for MAG’s hard work and 
activism on critical issues impacting seniors’ healthcare. 

 
RETURNING MAG MEMBER -- "Angela Palo has been a valuable member of MAG, and we are 
fortunate to have someone with her level of knowledge and experience in the Medicare market 
working on our behalf." 
 
The National Association of Health Underwriters represents more than 100,000 professional 
health insurance agents and brokers who provide insurance for millions of Americans. NAHU is 
headquartered in Washington, DC. For more information, visit our web site at www.nahu.org. 
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